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               Makayla Trappier 6/29 
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                            Chardae 

Ma’Kayla Thompson  

Quiyana 
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 Hello PGD Family,  

It’s that time of the year again: 

RECITAL TIME 
Everyone should be on time and at 

EVERY practice from now until June 

23rd.  Costume balances are now due, 

please save the dates below. See 

attached sheets for extra practice days. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 June 3rd Costume balance due 

June 10th picture day and well-wisher 

forms due 

June 24th 3rd Annual Recital W.P.H.S 

July 4th PGD will be performing at 

Fiesta Calle 21 (Party on 21st Street) 
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   REMINDERS: 
 

 Please have your child’s name on all dance attire including shoes. Dance bag or tote 

should be with your child for each class to prevent misplaced items 

 

 I will not be on site June 3
rd

, there will still be regularly scheduled class and any 

concerns, I am still available via cell 267-304-0860.Any  Issues can be directed to Ms. 

Shakira (Jaeda’s Mom)  

 

 Make sure that you pick up ALL information pages that are available, there is very 

important info on them 

 

 PGD will be performing at an event on July 4th, please see email below. If you would 

like your child to participate in this event, please let me know no later than June 16
th 

keep in mind that this is a holiday before responding.  

 

 There will be mandatory rehearsals from now going forward. Please let me know in 

advance of any dates that your child will miss practice so that we can schedule a 

make-up session 

 

 

 
“Hello Ms. Vonda, 
  
It was a pleasure speaking with you over the phone today! We would like to take the time to thank 
you for your performance at our Día Del Niño event this past April at the Franklin Institute, we 
highly enjoyed it! 
  
We would like to invite you to perform at this year’s Fiesta Calle 21 (Party on 21st Street) event 
that will be taking place on Tuesday, July 4th from 12p-6p. For the first time, Telemundo62 will be 
hosting this event to celebrate America’s birthday in its birthplace- Philadelphia along with the 
Latino community. Folks will be able to taste different Latin foods, activities, enjoy music and much 
more along 21st street and Benjamin Franklin Parkway- completely FREE to the public! This event 
serves as part of the Wawa Welcome America festival with more than 10,000+ attendees 
expected.   
  
Ideally we are looking for a 20-30 min performance from your group on stage.” 
 
 

 

If you would like your child to participate in this event, please let me know no later than 

June 16
th

  

 

Any questions call or text me at 267-304-0860 

   


